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From: Phil Tabbi < >
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 4:56 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Chief McDonnell and Board of Police Commissioners, 

  

I will quote John F. Kennedy. “Let us not seek the Republican answer or the Democratic answer, but the right 
answer. Let us not seek to fix the blame for the past. Let us accept our own responsibility for the future.”  

 I think this quote sits perfectly with the LAPD. Politics should never dictate public safety, yet here we are 
today with police departments nationwide being politicized for some kind of gain or power. Our city council, 
with zero input from Angelinos, decided to make Los Angeles a sanctuary city. This is a major blow to public 
safety, all for political purposes. Chief McDonnell, you have handled yourself professionally given the cards 
you have been dealt. The Corrupt Fake News Mockingbird Media, enemy of the people, twisting and turning 
your words is leading the public to believe a false narrative. An example is from a story KTLA published, “New 
LAPD Chief says he will work to protect immigrants ahead of Trump’s plan for mass deportations.” After 
reading the story, it explains how you are working to educate the communities about Special Order 40, put in 
place 45 years ago. That’s the right thing to do. LAPD protects all within the City of Los Angeles, with 
everyone’s cooperation (and that includes the immigrant community) because that is true community policing. 

God Bless The LAPD 

Respectfully, 

Philip Tabbi  
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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 4:42 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC 12/17/24 public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

Greetings to the LA BOPC, Chief McDonnell, LAPD and All,  

We are currently living through a "drone crisis" which has revealed that our government, with rare exception, at 
every level, is not being forthright with the People. It is abundantly clear that our government spokespeople, 
local, state and federal authorities are not being transparent and accountable to the American people. This is a 
great disappointment, although not completely unexpected. Unfortunately, there are many precedents for our 
own government lying to Us, the People! 

 We hope and pray that Our LAPD remains faithful to its mission of protecting and serving in a transparent, 
accountable way that makes us ALL Proud. 

 God Bless the LAPD and Make Us Proud! 

Voices For LAPD 
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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 4:38 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC 12/24/24 public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

To the LAPD Police Commission, Chief, all officers and members of the 

Public, 

During this Christmas season it is especially appropriate to acknowledge and celebrate the birth of Our Lord 
and Savior Jesus Christ. We would like to encourage all who have sinned, and that is everyone including us, to 
repent in the name of Christ who died on the Cross to redeem our sins. If you are a believer, stay strong in the 
faith and share the Gospel for the saving of Souls through the Holy Spirit. If you are not as of today a believer, 
we pray that you open your heart and accept Jesus Christ as your Savior for He is the Way, the Truth and the 
Life! Jesus Saves and Awaits Us All! As this year ends, we should all reflect on how our faith and the 
faith community can play a vital role in family formation, moral education, spiritual health, and improved 
public safety. We should love one another as commanded and practice the "Golden Rule". Our LAPD Chaplains 
should be more involved in our meetings and there should be an active Clergy Council and, relationship 
between the LAPD, EVERY LAPD division, and ALL Houses of Worship. Only by faith can we have the 
strength necessary to face all the myriad challenges we confront in this world. We pray for the safety of 
our officers! We pray for all people who have become victims of crime and live with that trauma. We pray for 
their healing. We pray for those who have lost their way and committed crimes, that by whatever means 
they face justice and repent and live a life of obedience to the Lord! 

We wish All a Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy, and Safe New Year! 

God Bless, 

Voices For LAPD 

Jesus answered, "I am the way and the truth and the life. No one comes to the Father except through me. John 
14:6 
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From: Los Angeles Citizen < >
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 3:53 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: Public comment 12/17/2024

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

LAPD Police Commission, Chief McDonnell, the LAPD and ALL, 

 I was checking my list and checking it twice and I see a lot of familiar names from the Police Commission 
meetings on the Naughty List! The Santa list is confidential but I think we can all guess who the Naughty 
ones are that use foul language, curse, spew hateful remarks and do nothing to further the mission of public 
safety and community policing. Indeed the Naughty list includes the Usual Suspects and even a Police Chief or 
two ( Marc "Loose Lips" Reina, Mike "Bended Knee" Moore ) or more. Even a Police Commissioner 
is rumored to be on that Naughty List! 

 Enjoy the coal Naughty Ones and lets try to do better next year for the sake of EVERYONE! The gift of a safer 
city awaits you! 

 
Steve Reilly  


